
INFORMATION BULLETIN  

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 

TERM 3 
 

 

WEEK 10: 

Wednesday 23rd September 

School Concert 

 

Please save this date: 

Friday 13th November (Week 5 

Term 4) Trivia Night 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: 

OUR FRONT OFFICE IS NOT 

OPEN UNTIL 8:30am. 
 

*All dates and times were correct at the time of 
printing. 
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Hello families and friends 
 

Congratulations to all staff, students and families 
who made book week such a great success. It 
was very difficult being a judge of the book week 
parade with all the amazing costumes. It was 
great to see so many students and staff getting 
into the spirit of the event and dressing up. A 
special thanks to Ms Dunn for her organisation of 
book week activities including the parade, and 
thank you also to the students who compared the 
parade. You all did a great job!  
 

Students in Years 1 to 10 have been doing     
PAT-M (Maths) and PAT-R (Comprehension) 
tests. It is a DECD requirement that all students 
in the state complete these tests at this time of 
the year. The tests are done online. After the 
tests, detailed information is available to teachers 
which can be used to inform classroom  teaching 
practices. Staff will be looking at individual     
studentôs achievement which will help us to tailor 
extra support on the basis of need. As a school 
we will look at whole school results to help us 
plan more general and whole school  improve-
ment strategies.  
 

Leadership have reviewed the process that    
occurs when students are removed from class 
and referred to leaders for inappropriate         
behaviour. This time with a leader will be known 
as Reflection Time.  The process is: 

¶ Student referred to Senior Leader due to      
inappropriate behaviour. 

¶ Senior Leader informs parent via text       
message. 

¶ Senior Leader stamps diary. Diary stamp     
includes behaviour and place for parent to 
sign to acknowledge they have read it and 
spoken to their child about his or her        
behaviour. 

¶ Senior Leader issues Focus Room (break 
time) slip as a consequence for inappropriate 
behaviour. 

 

The text message will read: Your child was    
removed from class today (date) for inappropriate 
behaviour. Please check their diary for details 
and sign. For further information please contact 
this number. Thanks (and signed by relevant 
leader). 

 

This change in process is to ensure parents and 
caregivers are notified of inappropriate behaviour 
as soon as possible (via text message) and that 
parents are fully aware of the details and reasons 
for  consequences. This happens via the stamp in 
the studentôs diary. We hope this process keeps 
parents and caregivers informed in a timelier 
manner of  issues with student behaviour.  
 

Principals from across the state recently attended 
a meeting to receive advice about the DECD 
corporate office review and hear announcements 
about new DECD education and child protection 
initiatives. Some of the key messages were: 

¶ The implementation of a new service delivery 
model to better support the needs of a high  
performing system. This includes the        
relocation of a significant number of head 
office staff into schools. 

¶ A new Education Management System. The 
functions of this new system will include: 

     - budget and finance 

     - students assessment, welfare an 

       attendance 

     - administration management system for 

       students, and staff 

     - student and parent reporting 

     - communications 

     - learner management 

     - timetabling 

     - asset management 

 

It is planned for this system to be fully functional 
by 2018 and was well received by principals. 

Sixty new social workers based in sites. Exactly 
which sites is yet to be determined. 

We look forward to the implementation of these 
new initiatives and the positive impact each will 
have in contributing to DECDôs goal of a high 
achieving system that improves the educational 
attainment and wellbeing of South Australiaôs 
children and young people. 

 

Warmest regards 

 

Sue Record  
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INFORMATION FOR YOU 

 BELONGING TOGETHER 
 

Children feel secure and learn well when they feel loved and 
part of a family. 

Children develop their identity through their relationships and 
connections with family and community. 

Let children help you at 
home with everyday tasks 
like cooking, gardening or 
washing up.  This makes 
them feel important and 
grows their sense of    
belonging. 

 

Reference: Together - a book for 
families by the SA Government 

 

CAN YOU HELP??? 
 

On the 10th of September we will be arranging for a   

Community Cook-up / care package for a member of 

our community who has been suffering major health 

issues. 

 

If you are able to prepare a few meals and place in 

freezer containers or assist by putting together a 

fruit/vegetable hamper or maybe come and help 

cook some meals for her and her three children, 

please contact: 

Melissa on 0407272194  



INFORMATION FOR YOU  (cont) 

FOR SALE 
 

ñSPINNERò 

 

We have replaced the spinner in our Junior School 

playground. Due to large amount of interest we are 

conducting a ñsilent auctionò to sell the spinner. The 

silent auction closes on 23/10/15. 

Please make an offer in writing to: 

 

Julie.Hunt701@schools.sa.edu.au 

CURRENT HIGHEST BID:  $500 (as at 2/9/15) 

mailto:Julie.Hunt701@schools.sa.edu.au


INFORMATION FOR YOU  (cont) 

BOOK WEEK 

PARADE! 


